
The Museum of Modern Art 
11 West 53 Street, New York, N.Y. 10019 Tel. 956-6100 Cable: Modernart 

STEPHEN HARVEY IN CHARGE OF "LOOKING AT FILM" LECTURE SERIES 

The Department of Film of The Museum of Modern Art has named Stephen 

Harvey as coordinator of the "Looking at Film" series of courses it is now 

offering to the general public. Prior to this appointment, Mr. Harvey worked 

for four years in the Museum's Film Study Center. Last year he served as 

American consultant for the international film retrospective at the Venice 

Biennale. His most recent book was a monograph on Fred Astaire, published 

by Pyramid Books. 

"Looking at Film" is made possible by a grant from the National Endow­

ment for the Humanities. The Museum of Modern Art has been designated as 

an NEH Learning Museum. 
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